
Class 6 Newsletter April 2025 

  

    

Dear families,  

Welcome back! I hope that you have all had an enjoyable and restful Easter holiday. 
This next half term is a short one and includes the long-anticipated SATs. We will lead 
our learning this term with a history theme focusing on World War Two. 

 

SATs  

The SATs will run each morning starting Monday 12th May. The final SATs paper will be on 
Thursday 15th May. We will run a free-of-charge breakfast club from 8:30 on each of these 
four mornings and we encourage as many Year 6 children to attend these as possible. We 
have previously found that our breakfast club acts as a great way to ease all of the children 
into these statutory assessments as calmly as possible. 

  

Homework  

Homework will continue to be set on a Friday and due in the following Friday. Owing to 
SATs revision tasks, there will not be a project led task this term.  

 

Reading  

Thank you for all the effort with home reading. Please keep reading at the top of the 
agenda as we head towards the SATs. I will continue to run the reading raffle each 
week. Three reads signed by an adult will give automatic entry into the Friday prize 
draw. 

 

PE  

Our PE days will now move to Monday and Thursdays. Please make sure that your 
child continues to bring full indoor and outdoor PE kit for these days.  

 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr Gay 


